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                       Friday 14th February 2025 

 

 
Dear Parents/Carers,  
 

Year 3/4 British Museum Virtual Visit - Wednesday 26th February 
 
To conclude our history topic on Ancient Egypt, we have arranged a virtual visit to the British Museum, 
on Wednesday 26th February. We will be taking part in an interactive workshop to enhance the 
children`s knowledge and understanding of the Ancient Egyptians, helping them to develop their 
historical inquiry skills and challenge them to think critically. 
 
Children should wear their school uniform 
The cost of the virtual visit is £3.00 which should be paid via your child`s Scopay account. 
 
We are really looking forward to this exciting experience. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Mrs Catalano 
Class Teacher 
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